
From: ompav@aol.com [mailto:ompav@aol.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 6:01 PM 
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Subject: FreshNSpicy catering 

 
Hello Katherine, 
This is Pavlomi Patel from FreshNSpicy catering. 
I sponsored the food at Bhavana Vasudevs residence for Governor Haley 's 
Fundraising campaign last year. 
I had spoken to Abbey regarding the problems I faced with DHEC & FDA 
approved kitchens in South Carolina for small businesses. 
Since then I moved my company to Alabama to start my business. 
Not only did I get an government FDA approved kitchen I got it cheaper  
then the facilities here in South Carolina and got everything approved  
within two weeks.  
I tried for 2 years in South Carolina and did not get anywhere. 
I am a minority female and  would like to pay my taxes in South Carolina as I am a resident here. 
I would greatly appreciate if you can help me in this matter. 
Abbey asked me to write to you as she no longer works for the Governor. 
Will greatly appreciate your help. 
Hope to hear from you soon. 
Regards 
Pavlomi 
843-222-8413  
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